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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: grove@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref: o:\letters home\current year 5 uniform open session.doc
28th June 2019

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have received one or two queries in relation to our uniform for children who will be going in to Year 6 in September 2019.

Therefore, to address any queries that parents / carers may have, we will be holding an open session on Friday 5th July 2019 at 4:15pm to 5:00pm.  This session is for parents / carers of our current year 5 children who will be moving to year 6 in September.  Staff will be available to answer any questions that you may have.

If you are able to attend, please complete the slip below and return to the academy no later than Wednesday 3rd July 2019.  If no responses are received, this open session will not go ahead.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs J Blackhurst

Deputy Principal

Year 6 (September 2019) Open Session

Friday 5th July 2019 
4:15pm to 5:00pm

Childs name:_______________________________________ Class: Ravenclaw_______________________

I will be attending the open session to discuss academy uniform.

Signature:_________________________________________

PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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